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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Due to Mr Speed’s absence in Year 1, we have decided that it will be far more 
beneficial for the children to have a longer, staggered transition with their teacher for 

next year than to have inconsistency with various supply teachers. Therefore, from 

Monday 18th July, Mrs Rankin will be teaching Year 1 in their current classroom and 

Miss Tobin will be teaching Year 2, her class for next year. 

Years 1 and 2 will still get the opportunity to visit their new classrooms next week and 

we are looking forward to hosting parents and carers at next week’s ‘Meet the Teacher’ 
sessions on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th July at 3:20pm. 

Thank you for your support 

 

Ross Middleton 
Acting Executive Headteacher 
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